
Fish & Game refuses to expand
bear hunting territory
By Carla Hall, Los Angeles Times

The state Fish and Game Commission voted unanimously Wednesday
not to expand bear hunting grounds in California or eliminate
the cap on the number of bears that can be killed each season.

The  commission  decided  not  to  make  changes  to  existing
regulations  after  the  Department  of  Fish  and  Game,  which
initially urged the changes, reversed its position Tuesday
afternoon because it had been deluged with public comments.
Officials said they had not had time to respond to them all.
By law, all comments must be answered before changes are made.
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